Please customize this TABLE HOST SAMPLE LETTER with a personal opening paragraph to all your invitees with your letterhead.  
Items you might include with your letters: Donor Form, speaker’s bio (both are included in this packet)

DATE 

Dear,
(INCLUDE PERSONAL OPENING PARAGRAPH.)
Please join me for a very special occasion. The Tidewater Council, Boy Scouts of America is hosting its 18th Annual Breakfast on Wednesday, March 21, 2018 from 7:15 AM to 9:00 AM at the Virginia Beach Convention Center, 1000 19th Street, Virginia Beach, VA 23451.
This year’s featured speaker will be Brian Mitchell, 1992 Super Bowl Champion with the Washington Redskins. As an NFL running back and return specialist, he gained more than 23,000 all-purpose yards, #2 on the all-time list.  He was named an All-Pro three times and inducted into the Redskins’ Ring of Honor.  He currently is an NFL analyst with NBC Sports Washington.
As you probably know, the mission of the Tidewater Council is to provide a quality year-round Scouting program to our over 6,000 youth, their parents and over 4,000 adult volunteers throughout Hampton Roads and northeastern North Carolina.
Donations from the community are Tidewater Council’s primary funding source for operations. The Community Leadership Breakfast is a fundraising event designed to help the Tidewater Council raise the funds vital for a continued quality youth scouting program in Hampton Roads.
As a special recognition, anyone contributing at least one dollar a day ($365 or more) to support Scouting will receive an item autographed by Brian Mitchell at the event. Other giving level options are listed on the donation form.  All donations are tax-deductible.
I am looking forward to this exciting event and would love for you to join me. If you know of anyone else who would enjoy seeing Brian Mitchell, or would like to support Scouting, please feel free to invite them to join us.  If you wish to bring a guest, please let me know so that I can update our seating arrangements.
This event will fill up fast, so I would be grateful for a quick response to ensure they can join my table.  To secure your seat, please have your reservations to me by March 3.  If you are unable to attend, please consider supporting Scouting with a contribution to the Tidewater Council on the attached Breakfast Donation Form. Thank you for considering this worthy cause.
Sincerely, 


Your name
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